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	Bar-B-Que Cook-Off Success
The Shoreacres Civic Association annual Bar-B-Que Cook-off and Craft Fair that took place Saturday, Sept. 18 in Circle Park was a great success and enjoyed by all!  Thanks to everyone who participated and attended.  Next year the event will be even bigger and better according to all local economic indicators!
Halloween Hayride
Attention all spooks and kooks, the annual Shoreacres Civic Association Halloween Hayride will take place October 31st at 6:00 pm.  The location (now pay attention) will be at the Bayshore Elementary Parking Lot.  SCA is seeking trailers, trucks, and drivers—the more the better.  Last year the three trailers on hand were all filled with little monsters and funny looking adults.  If you have a trailer and truck and are available to drive call Tracy Revak at 281-471-3425.  SCA is also looking to borrow an added trailer.  Hayride routes will be posted at City Hall three days prior to the event.
Lights at Circle Park
You probably noticed at the BBQ Cook-off that the new poles and lights have been installed at Circle Park.  They got some good use on Friday after dark, providing much needed and ample lighting to the ball fields during the margarita making contest.  If you would like information on using the park and the lights contact Shari Tait at City Hall 281-471-2244.
New Garbage and Water Rates
Effective October 1, 2004, the garbage collection fee (included on your water bill) will increase from $11.00/month to $12.00/month. The fee increase is the first rise since 1991 and is needed to cover costs.  Some water rates are increasing.  Currently, water use between 5,001 and 13,000 gallons/month is charged at $3.50 per thousand gallons, increasing to $4.00 per thousand gallons as of October 1. Water use over 13,000 gallons/month is charged at $4.15 per thousand gallons, increasing to $4.50 per thousand gallons. All water used below 5,000 gallons will remain at current rates.  Water rates have also not increased since 1991, despite 13 years of gradually increasing costs.  The water fund is currently operating at a deficit; we hope to remedy that with increased efficiency and this small increase.
We need you!
Citizens are needed to help keep the landscaped plants watered at the new wetlands park on West Bayou.  Call Mary Beth Maher at 281-471-4145.  Thanks!
Reminders:

( City Council Meetings October 11 & 25, & November 8 at 7:00 P.M. Agendas are posted at City Hall at least 3 days prior. Visit the City of Shoreacres website at www.cityofshoreacres.us.
(Recycling pick-up on Thursdays.  If you do not yet participate, please pick up a blue bin at City Hall.  Materials accepted include paper, plastic (recyclables 1 and 2), aluminum, and tin.  

(Please help keep Shoreacres Clean.  Don’t litter our parks and streets—and that includes picking up after your cute manner-challenged dog!
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